
 

 

 

 

PSA Pretoria Office closed owing to water shortage 
 

The Pretoria area, specifically the area in which the PSA Pretoria Provincial Office and the PSA Head 

Office are located, has been impacted by a cut in the water supply in the past few days. The Office is in 

contact with the municipality to resolve the problem but owing to the extended period with no water, a 

decision was taken that the PSA Provincial Office in Pretoria will be closed today and will re-open on 7 

June 2024.  

 

The PSA apologises for any inconvenience caused. 

    

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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